
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  26th January 2021 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure Rule 10 by 
Councillor R. Hunter: 
 

"Promoting Cycling through our leisure offer 
 
Council is committed to promoting cycling wherever possible to help prevent climate 

change and encourage healthy lifestyles. Council notes significant progress has 

already been made, with recent improvements including a new cycle route through 

Sanders Park. However, there is still much more work to do.  

Council calls on the Cabinet Member and officers to explore using general covid 

recovery grant to invest in a more ambitious recreational cycling offer for young 

people across our District’s parks as part of the development of our new Leisure and 

Culture Strategy. This will include a children’s cycling training area, which imitates 

road features to help young riders learn to cycle safely, and cycling trails and pump 

tracks for more experienced young riders." 

 


